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TO: Campus Faculty and Staff
FROM: Payment Services
DATE: July 9, 2025

SUBJECT: Enterprise & National Car Rental Rate Increase – Effective July 1, 2025


This notice is to inform you that Enterprise Rent-A-Car and National Car Rental have implemented a 5% increase to all daily, weekly, and monthly rental rates. This change took effect July 1, 2025, and applies to both business and personal use reservations under the CSU systemwide contract.
This rate change is part of our agreement with Enterprise under the CSU, AICCU, and CCD rental car contract. The updated pricing applies at all Enterprise and National locations nationwide.

For business rentals, travelers should continue to use Charge Requests or the Concur Booking Tool when reserving cars to ensure direct billing and insurance compliance per CSUB Travel Policy.

If you have questions about making a car rental reservation or the direct billing process, please contact travel@csub.edu.

Thank you for your attention to this update and for helping keep our travel practices compliant and informed.


CSUB Payment Services
www.csub.edu/paymentservices
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